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From: Graham Staier 
Sent: Monday, 5 July 2021 7:41 PM
To: Economics and Governance Committee
Subject: Extension of the Public Health Emergency

Dear Sir/Madam, 

It is very concerning to hear of this extension bill being presented to the Qld Parliament recently.  

It is now the Qld Government causing stress and hardship to the Queensland public and businesses through 
it's harsh draconian lockdowns and restrictions, not the virus.  

80% of people who contract the virus are asymptomatic or have mild symptoms. The Queensland 
Government has also denied access to a safe and effective treatment (Hydroxychloroquine) by introducing 
legislation last year to make it illegal for doctors to prescribe it. This action alone suggests the Qld 
Government is not interested in people being safe and having access to all available treatments but more 
interested in creating fear and imposing harsh restrictions on Queenslanders.  

The public is waking up.  
They will wake up even further when they realise that adverse events from COVID-19 vaccines 
administered over the last 6 months now outnumber the total number of COVID-19 cases in Australia over 
18 months. 

I oppose this extension of Public Health Emergency in the strongest of terms.  

Regards, 
Graham Staier 
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